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7th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

The children of Class 1 will be spending the day at The National Marine Aquarium in 
Plymouth on Thursday 16th June. They will have a tour of the Aquarium followed by a ferry 
across to Mount Batten Beach where they will have a rockpool safari.  
 

We will be leaving after registration at 9.15am and return to school at 3.15pm (please be 
considerate to the coach driver when dropping off and picking up so that they can park 
outside the school). Children will need a packed lunch and drink in a backpack, a waterproof 
coat and full school uniform. Packed lunches can be ordered from school in advance. Please 
book a sandwich option on School Gateway by 3.30pm on Tuesday 14th June if you would 
like one ordered.  
 
Children will wear their school sun hats but may need sun cream applying before school if 
the weather forecast is good. 
 
The cost of the trip per child will be £8.00 as FoLS has kindly covered the cost of the coach. 
 
Please make payment via School Gateway. 
 

Many thanks for your support,  
 
 
Mr Luxford 
Class 1 Teacher 
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